
New 50/50 Program


• Currently we only sell and draw our 50/50 raffle at GMM meetings

• In 2024 we want to add all events to the 50/50 raffle


• This will allow more members to play as not all members attend the 
GMM


• The funds collected will increase the amount a member can win and 
improve the amount going into the charity account


• Members aren’t required to play, members may also buy as many 
tickets as you like at different events


• Our board members have been testing this and so far its going well

• We will continue to draw at the GMM only


• So if you purchased tickets the first week of the month you will 
remain in the pile until the drawing


• The member isn’t required to be at the GMM to win

• If a member wins and isn’t present we will post in the Monday 

message and send a check or ask how you would like 
payment


• Current events for sales, Coffee chat, Thursday dinners, Mystery meals, 
car shows or any other event.


• The one change that will be necessary, if you purchase tickets at any 
event outside of the GMM you will need to write your name on each ticket 
purchased. This will ensure we know who won should the member not 
attend the GMM

• If you purchase tickets at the GMM there is no need to write your 

name on the tickets.

• The winner will be called by name or by number depending when or 

where you purchased your tickets



